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The Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for relocating the Walter Reed Army 

Medical Center activities to the National Naval Medical Center was published in December 

2007. On January 10, 2008 the Planning Board reviewed the DEIS and endorsed all of the staff 

recommendations. On January 11, 2008, the Planning Board transmitted a letter to County 

Council President Mike Knapp, which was copied to the National Capital Planning Commission, 

highlighting those recommendations of greatest concern to the Board. The Final Environmental 

Impact Statement (FEIS) was released on April 4, 2008. On May 1, 2008 the Planning Board 

reviewed the FEIS. The staff packet recommended transmitting a letter to Admiral Richard R. 

Jefferies (included as Appendix A). On May 2, 2008, the Planning Board transmitted the letter to 

Admiral Richard R. Jeffries. 

 

http://www.bethesda.med.navy.mil/professional/public_affairs/brac/eis.aspx
http://www.montgomeryplanningboard.org/agenda/2008/documents/20080110_BRAC_opt.pdf
http://www.montgomeryplanning.org/transportation/brac/documents/ltr-knapp-base-realignment-closure.pdf
http://www.bethesda.med.navy.mil/professional/public_affairs/brac/eis.aspx
http://www.bethesda.med.navy.mil/professional/public_affairs/brac/eis.aspx
http://www.bethesda.med.navy.mil/professional/public_affairs/brac/eis.aspx
http://www.montgomeryplanningboard.org/agenda/2008/documents/20080501_brac_final_print.pdf
http://www.montgomeryplanning.org/transportation/brac/documents/ltr-admiral-jeffries-feis-brac.pdf

